
Craig McLean - NOAA Federal


From: Craig McLean - NOAA Federal


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 9:30 PM


To: Mary Shahbaz


Subject: Re: We Depend on Accuracy


Thank you for your message and your concern.


CM


On Tue, Sep 10, 2019 at 7:34 PM Mary Shahbaz < > wrote:


Dear Mr. McLean:


Thank you for investigating this Alabama misinformation.  I’m from Houston and I do not need any fake


weather warnings.  Folks here suffer anxiety when it rains hard.  I am very troubled by the Secretary of


Commerce, seeming to threaten your agency and it’s scientists for speaking truth against outdated map


ignorance by the president.  We look ridiculous to the world.


Thank you for your efforts,


Mary Shahbaz


Sent from my iPad


--

Craig N. McLean

Assistant Administrator

Oceanic and Atmospheric Research

National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration

U.S. Department of Commerce

1315 East West Highway

Silver Spring, MD  20910

Office:  301-713-2458
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